
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REMINDERS AND  

INFORMATION 

 

THINGS TO LOOK 
FORWARD TO 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 
Turn Up Tuesday’s: A chance 
for parents to come and have a 
cup of something hot, a slice of 
cake / biscuit and a chance to 
chat. Meet at 8.30am every 
Tuesday in the playground with 
Rev.Tom, Claire, and Sue from 
the Church. 

School closes for the Easter 
Holidays on Thursday 
28th March (at the usual 
time) and reopens on 
Monday 15th April.  

Attendance this week is: 

Year 1: 92.07%  Year 4: 98.14%  

Year 2: 96.83%  Year 5: 97.46% 

Year 3: 95.03%  Year 6: 94.64% 

Reception: 97.92% 

 

St Andrew’s C. E. Primary School 
“Love your neighbour as yourself” 

 

 

Friday Flyer Date: 1st March 2024 

EARN YOUR BADGES! 

 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

 
TELEPHONE: 
01536 512581 

 
EMAIL: 

: 

    office@standrews.pdet.org.uk 
 

 

FOLLOW US FOR UPDATES: 
 

Instagram:          

Instagram.com/standrews100

 

Our new value of the month is - 

FORGIVENESS 

We have defined 'forgiveness' as means 

choosing to stop being angry with 

someone who has done something wrong 

and accepting their apology. 

 

LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOUR 

 
To earn our very special 'Love Your 

Neighbour' badge children must 

complete 5 of our 11 'Love Your 

Neighbour' challenges over the year. The 

seventh one is called 'Give It Away'. 

 Thursday 7th March: World 

Book Day  

 Thursday 7th March – Open 

Reading afternoon for 

parents/carers 2.40pm 

 Monday 11th March: Science 

Week – please refer to emails for 

further information 

 Monday 11th March: Rocksteady 

performance to parents at 2.30pm 

 Monday 12th March: 

Parent/Child Maths Workshop 

Years 1 & 2 1.15-3.15 – Further 

information to follow 

 Friday 15th March: Science 

Fair for children, parents and 

family members – KS1 AM/KS2 

PM 

 Wednesday 27th March: 

Writing Open Morning 08.45am 

– further information to follow 

 Wednesday 27th March: 

Easter Service at School for 

children only 

 

 

 
Thursday 7th March is World Book 
Day. We are looking forward to seeing 
your child come into school dressed as 

their favourite book character! 
 

During the day your child will be walking 
to Waterstones, with their class, to spend 
their book token. Please ensure your child 

has a coat with them, according to the 
weather. 

 
At 2.40pm parents/carers are invited 

into school to read with your child. 
Please come to the school playground 

where you will be signed in before being 
guided to your child's class room. 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY! 

 


